
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Good Morning, Michelle Presnell. 

Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 
Monday, February 7, 2022 9:10 AM 
'Michelle Presnell' 
Consumer Contact 
RE:RE. Docket#20200226-SU 

CORRESPONDENCE 
2/7/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 01088-2022 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200226, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 

Toni Hover 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-6467 

-----Original Message-----

From: Michelle Presnell <kmp5983@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Saturday, February 5, 2022 6:44 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: RE. Docket #20200226-SU 

Hello, 
My name is Michelle Presnell. My husband Ken and I are owners of two units in the Don Pedro Colony on Palm Island. 
I am writing to you to formally request that the EU application for wastewater be denied. 
There are several concerns shared by my husband and I as well as many others on the Island. 
The main concerns for us are the following: 
•The fact that there hasn't been any soil testing done to prove the need for sewer on the Island plus the potential of 
sewer spill into the intercostal. 
• The cost of the mandatory hook up along with added monthly costs from the waste water which doesn't included 
added costs from electric and upgrades needed for said systems. 
Please take these concerns into consideration and deny the Application for the Original Certificate of Authorization for 
this proposed sewer system. 

Thank you for your time and consideration, Michelle Presnell 
301 South Gulf Blvd units 17 & 18. (Palm Island) Placida, Florida 33946 

Sent from my iPhone 
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